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The Secretariat of the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) presents

its compliments to the Permanent Representations and Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the

Member States of the OPCW and has the honour to draw attention to the extended deadline for

the advertised vacancy notice of:

Inspector Analytical Chemist (AC) & Chemical Production Technologist (CPT), P-3
Inspectorate Division

Notice of candidature for the above post should reach the Organisation by the extended deadline
of 28 May 2017.

Following the implementation of the Organisation’s online application system, candidates are
strongly advised to submit their applications for this vacancy online through the Organisation’s

website: www.opcw.org.

The Secretariat wishes to emphasise that it encourages Member States to include suitably
qualified and experienced female applicants amongst the nominations they will be forwarding for
this post.

The Secretariat of the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons thanks the
Permanent Representations and Ministries of Foreign Affairs of Member States of the OPCW for
their assistance in this regard and avails itself of this opportunity to renew to them the assurances
of its highest consideration.
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